
	
	

Dear Valued Clients, 

As we continue to navigate the unknowns of COVID-19, prevention is still our first line of 
defense in limiting the spread of this virus.  TeamPraxis continues to be diligent in limiting 
group gatherings and increasing the use of video conferences to conduct internal and external 
client meetings.  In addition, we have transitioned the majority of our team to a HIPAA 
compliant remote working environment to encourage social distancing.   

During this time of uncertainty, TeamPraxis has received multiple inquiries about Federal & 
State funding to support small businesses who have been impacted by the pandemic and the 
usage of tele-health solutions to provide paid services from a remote working environment.   

We have formed task forces to research and provide guidance to our clients on both of these 
initiatives.  

For more information regarding Federal & State funding, please stay connected as we will relay 
information to you as soon as it is available.   

If you have any questions about the usage of tele-health services, please contact your Business 
Manager or call (808) 225-7606.  We can help!   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Troy Tamashiro 

Executive Vice President of TeamPraxis 

 

	


